S. Brideau elected as student representative on the SNEBRN Board

Sébastien Brideau started a PhD in January of this year at Carleton University under the
supervision of lan Beausoleil-Morrison. His project is on the use of radiant floors as a means of
collection of direct solar gains (SNEBRN project 1.1c). For his Master’s degree, he worked on
PV/T collectors at the University of Waterloo and was a student of the previous network
(SBRN). He did his undergraduate degree at the University of New Brunswick. He also has
experience in the HVAC industry.

As an SNEBRN student Board member, Sébastien’s goal is to bring student concerns and ideas
to the Board and to increase cooperation between students in the Network, who will share
their expertise and feedback via the network website student area blog.



